TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON



ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BULDING 1 HEINEMAN PLACE HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

> Telephone: (914) 670-3087 Fax: (914) 835-2013

DATE:

April 21, 2022

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/Mayor

Town Councilmen

FROM:

Debra Scocchera, Personnel/Benefits Manager

SUBJECT:

Retirement

Please accept this memorandum as notification of the Retirement of GTB/Parks employee, Anthony Marinaccio. His retirement will be effective July 1, 2022. Nach, as he is known throughout the Town, has worked for the Town of Harrison for 40 years.

Wishing Nach a healthy and happy Retirement, Thank you for your many years of service to the residents of the Town of Harrison.

Anthony Marinaccio 11 Adrienne Place White Plains, New York 10605

February 23, 2022

Supervisor Richard Dionisio and Members of the Town Board Town of Harrison 1 Heineman Place Harrison, New York 10528

Re: Letter of Retirement

Dear Supervisor Dionisio and Members of the Town Board:

This letter is written to inform you of my pending retirement, effective July 1, 2022.

It's been a hell of a journey and I truly appreciate all the opportunities this job has afforded me, but after 40 years of service it is time to start a new chapter in my life.

Thank you to all I have worked with along the way.

Yours truly,

Anthony Marinaccio